CASH REWARD

On the night of the 20th of October, the pro kart pictured below was stolen during a garage burglary in Hertfordshire. Apart from new blue bodywork and black chain guards it was as the photos a reward of £100 is offered for information that leads to either the safe return of the kart, or conviction of those responsible.
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Police no – 0845 3300222

Crime no – k1/10/2539

If you have any information please call Barry on - 07919288715
